
 
 
 
 
 

ORIENTATION EVENING 
Junior Campus 

Tuesday, September 10th, 2019 
6:30 p.m. – 8:50 p.m. 

 
 
September 5th, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are very pleased to welcome your children to LaurenHill for the 2019-2020 academic 
year.  We have been impressed by the enthusiasm and good spirit shown by the students of 
both grades seven and eight, and by the staff’s dedication in ensuring a great start to the 
year. 
 
In our effort to keep you fully informed of upcoming events and programs, we encourage 
you to refer to the student agenda book already provided to your child.  Parental 
involvement is key to student success.  Therefore we will be sending home reminders for 
upcoming events. 
 
On the evening of Tuesday, September 10th, the parents of Grade Seven Students only 
are invited to an orientation evening.  You will be given the opportunity to meet your 
child’s teachers, explore the school’s facilities, and experience a glimpse of a typical day 
at LHA.  Please reserve 6:30 p.m. to 8:50 p.m. in your calendars for this special event.  If 
more time is needed with your child’s teachers, please schedule an appointment with them. 
 
Please make sure to pick up a copy of your child’s schedule in the Place d’Accueil. 
 
We thank you for your involvement and we are looking forward to seeing the grade seven 
parents on September 10th, 2019. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Administration Team 
    
 
/gl 
 
 


